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Public Comment Hearings Cancelled  

For Southern Maryland Water Utilities Rate Case 
 

For Immediate Release: October 30, 2024 
Media Contact: Tori Leonard | tori.leonard@maryland.gov  

                               
(BALTIMORE, MD) – The Maryland Public Service Commission has cancelled two 
hearings that were to take place in the rate case (Case No. 9750) of nine Southern 

Maryland water utilities, due to a misstated revenue deficiency in the Notice to 
Customers.  

 
The first (in-person) hearing was scheduled for Monday, November 4, 2024 at 7 
p.m. at the Waldorf Senior and Recreational Center, 90 Post Office Road in Waldorf; 

a second, virtual hearing was scheduled for Wednesday, November 13, 2024 at 6 
p.m. Both hearings are cancelled and will be rescheduled at a later date. 

 
The utilities involved include: 
 

 Calvert Beach Water Company, Inc. 
 Pine Hill Water Company, Inc. 

 Pomonkey Water Company, Inc. 
 Pomunk Utilities, Inc. 
 Red Hill Water Company, Inc. 

 Tip Hill Water Company 
 Utilco 

 Western Shores Water Company 
 White Plains Water Company, Inc. 

 

### 
 
About the Public Service Commission: 
The Maryland Public Service Commission regulates electric and gas utilities and suppliers, 

telephone companies (land lines), private water and sewer companies, passenger motor 

vehicle carriers for hire, taxicab companies in some jurisdictions and bay pilot rates. The 

Commission implements the energy policy of the State and also regulates the siting of 

energy generating facilities and high-voltage transmission lines. 
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